
Notice of Public Hearing 

The City of Plains City Council will conduct a Public Hearing on the proposed Budget for the 2023-2024 

Fiscal Year at 6:00 p.m. on Monday, September 18th 2023, in the Council Chambers at Plains City Hall 

1015 Avenue F, Plains, TX 79355. 

A copy of the proposed budget is on file with the City Secretary and is available for review.  

Any person needing special accommodations for attending the meeting, please contact City Hall, at least 

48 hours in advance of the meeting, at 806-456-2288. 


